
         Granville Wells Elementary School     

   The Rocket Review  
           December 15, 2023 

 
 

                                        
 
 
 
 

BElieve THEre is GOOD in the World!                     
 

News from Mrs. Stanley and Miss Wesson:  It was another great week at GWES!  Our Not 
So Silent Night open house was so much fun!!  We had over 450 in attendance!!  A big 
THANK YOU to our Title I staff for organizing this family event.   
 
At the open house we handed out your child’s most recent NWEA scores.  If you weren’t at 
the event or didn’t get your child’s report those were sent home this week.  Please check 
your child’s backpack for this report.  On the NWEA report there is a QR code for a short 
survey.  We would appreciate our families filling this out.  It helps us to continually improve 
parent communication and family involvement.  You can also access this survey using the 
link below.   

 
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=NM40db5jFUyuxDU9GSqpSMlsF7CVOkVDtuefdZs
W2GFURDcwMk1LQkY2TDVaMjNTNlgyWlo2SlgwRi4u&origin=QRCode 
 
December Spirit Days:  We have one more Student Council spirit day/food drive next 
Friday, the 22nd. Students are NOT REQUIRED to bring an item in exchange for wearing 
the special clothing.  This is simply our way to BE THE GOOD for our community while also 
spreading Holiday Cheer! 
 
December 22 Merry and Bright- Head to Toe Holiday Dress   Bring canned chicken or tuna 
 
Rocket Boosters:  Next week all Rockets will receive our school t-shirt for Christmas from 
Rocket Boosters.  We are so appreciative of this gift for our kids!  All Rockets will wear the 
t-shirt on Thursday. 
 
November Rock Stars:  I am proud to announce that the following students were selected 
as the classroom Rock Star.  In November we focused on what it means to have INTEGRITY. 
Congratulations to these students for being great role models! 
 
Asher Davis, Ellie Cantrell, Davyn Kramer, Devyn Kramer, Artie Oakley, Evie Davis, 
Savannah Williams, Ava Riner, Carter Dieterlen, Kallee Evans, Bo Nelson, Gavin Evans, 
Hudson Bull, Zoey Trent, Rylee Radaker, Jackson Linton, Mikey Rudder, Andrew Beaver 
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Spanish Kids Club:  The WEBO Spanish department is hosting a NAVIDAD themed Kid’s 
Club on Saturday, December 16th from 10:00-12:00.  Email 
Jennifer.brunty@webo.k12.in.us with questions.   
 
“We Rock-It the Wells Way”: 
Our Granville Wells Rockets are doing a fabulous job of practicing and demonstrating the Western Boone 
Character Traits: SAFE, TEAM PLAYER, ACCOUNTABLE, RESPECTFUL. Students are encouraged and 
challenged to always be thinking about the choices they make, and to always do the right thing for 
themselves and for others. It’s the Wells Way! Students going ABOVE and BEYOND in practicing and 
modeling the STAR Skills, and who were chosen as their class “Rocket Reward” winner during the past two 
weeks are:  
 

Kind: Emma Frye, Colt Jeffrey, Boden Wildman, Olivia Neuman, AJ Wright 
First: Corbin Revell, Dax Baber, Annabelle Stang, Tynlee Hatch,  
Second: Noah Rayburn, Kennedy Pierce, Jasper Fairfield, Cheyenne Dieterlen,  
            Savannah Harlow, Leo Alejo, Grayson Denny 
Third: Bow Heckathorn, Bennett Stone, Hudsen Beesley, Camden Goss, Kaiser McCord 
Fourth: Ty Sanders, Nova Crahen, Harper Cramer, Darrellynn Randle, Tania Cruz, 
           Cameron Cratty 
Fifth: Hudson Bull, Quinn Cunningham, Caleb Bush, Levi Nelson, Aubree Cratty 
Sixth: Raelyn Parks, Benson, Ady Nicely, Roman White 
  
Important Dates: 
Dec. 22:  Last Student Day before Christmas Break 
Jan. 9: Students Return to School 
 

Sack Lunches for Winter Break: 
 
Friday, Dec. 22 & 29:  Thorntown Library 11-12:30 
                                 Love Inc. 5-6:30 (817 W. Pearl St., Lebanon) 
 
Tuesday, Dec. 26 & Jan 2:  Advance Fire Station 1:00-2:00 
 

The Advance Food Pantry takes place the third Tuesday of every month from 4:00 to 
5:00, at the Advance Fire Department. 
 
The Jamestown Giving Tree Community Food Pantry is open the 2nd & 4th Tuesdays from 
1:00-3:00, and the 2nd & 4th Thursdays from 4:30-6:30, at 11 East Main St., Jamestown. 
 
Connect to what is happening at Wells: 
DON’T MISS OUT!!!  The latest GW events and pictures can be found on our school 
website or by joining us on Twitter.  To stay in the know, join us at:  
gwes.weboschools.org or follow us on X (Twitter) -   @GWES_Rockets  
 
 
Mrs. Stanley and Miss Wesson 
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